
 English
We have continued our learning with the story ‘The Egg’ by M.P.
Patterson. Our focus has been on enhancing our comprehension
skills by answering questions in as much detail as possible. Here are
some of the questions we answered: ‘How do you think the egg
got inside the chicken coop?’, ‘What did George do each night
with the egg?’ and ‘Explain why the dragon left George for seven
days.’

History
We have continued our learning about Vikings this week. The
children have now learnt who the Vikings were, how and why
they travelled. This week we learnt about the Vikings being
invaders and raiders. We discussed the difference between the
two. We then listened to a story of the time when the Vikings
raided Lindisfarne. 
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Year Two SATs
Next term your children will be doing some ‘special learning’. In previous
years, the Year 2 SATs have been compulsory but we no longer have to  
these. However, as a school we are going to be doing these for our own
teacher assessment in a relaxed environment. The children have  
completed a couple of practice papers. We will be doing these in June.
Please do come and see me if you would like to discuss these any further. 



Have a lovely weekend, see you on Monday!
Mrs Irvine, Mrs Pattanshetti, Miss Brooks, Mrs Webster and Mrs Gibbs

Spellings
 Here are the spellings for next week:

Group A Group B

find
kind
child
most
only
old

every
after

busy
again
half

answer
arrive
early
earth

enough
forward
group

Key Dates

Monday 19  May - Trip to Wingham Wildlife Parkth

Friday 23  May - Last Day of Term 5rd

Monday 2  June - First Day of Term 6nd

Tuesday 3  June - Viking Day/Woodland Learningrd


